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Profesgor Dr. Georg Steindorff
11581 Cumpston Street
North Hollywood, Californis

Dear Professor Steindorff:

Thank you for kindly sending us the microfilm copy of your
COPTIC GRAMMAR.

Unfortunately, it will be impossible for us to make a2 cost
estimate without having in our hends the original manuscript,
substentially in the version which is intended for publication.
Estimating of this sort is an extraordinarily complicated
procedure, based on & close page-by-page study of the

menuscript, and which requires many years of experience.

Thus, it is impossible to convey the information our typographers
would need in a letter.

We hope you will send us the manuscript itself. Our experience
indicates that manuscripts shipped via Railway Express, and
properly insured, travel quite safely. We here shall, of
course, exercise the greatest possible care.

We are holding the microfilm in our vault pending your
instructions whether to keep it or to return it to you.

Slncnrely yours,

ﬁreci WleckA/M

Associate Editor
Je




